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TO: David Stawick, Secretary

¯ Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20581

I believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage

that is appropriate for his/her risk appetite, and that this basic principle of ’choice’

is being threatened by the proposed CFTCregulations. I oppose the proposed

change to the maximum leverage by the CFTC.

Respectfully,

Pamela Dayes

Irving, TX 75061

experiencedseller@live.com
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